
June 26, 2014

Mayor and Members of Council

Corporate Services Committee

Dear Mayor Baechler,

FANSHAWE
Office of the President

On behalf of Fanshawe College, please accept this request for delegation status at the July 22, 2014

meeting of the Corporate Services Committee. Fanshawe College has an exciting opportunity to expand

its footprint downtown that would see upwards of an additional 1,600 students to the current presence

of 400 students at the Centre for Digital and Performance Arts on Dundas Street. We very much

appreciate the support and partnership with Council to date and feel that this new opportunity will

continue to make a significant difference to the renewal of the core.

We look forward to presenting our business case and answering any questions you have at the meeting.

Room H1006
1001 Fanshawe College Boulevard
P.O. Box 7005
London, Ontario N5Y 5R6
Tel: 519-452-4200
fanshawe.ca

Sincerely,

Peter Devlin

President


